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CHOLASTIC

Dear Parents,

The annual St. Mary School Book Fair will be held on Monday, October 23, 2023 in the
school gym.

On Monday morning the children will have the opportunity to view the books on display,
and make a “wish list” of the books they would like to purchase. The selections are all

Scholastic books, which are arranged in age appropriate sections, and in all price ranges.

On Monday afternoon, from 3:00 to 6PM, families will have the opportunity to view
and/or purchase the books the students selected.

If you can’t make it to the Fair in our gym on 10/23, then shop at our school’s
Online Book Fair from October 23rd until November 5th. All orders ship directly
to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders
will also benefit our school.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and do online shopping:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stmaryschool6?2

Additionally, again this year we will have a Teacher Wish List board. Parents may purchase
books from the teacher’s wish list, and it will be donated to the classroom library in your
child’s name. For every dollar we collect, Scholastic will credit funds towards the school.

Thank you for your continued support of this exciting event, and we look forward to seeing

you on Monday, October 23rd!

Sincerely,
Mr. Thomas Hamilton
Principal



